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Too many ATV riders -- young and old -- are dying or experiencing life altering injuries from 

incidents involving ATVs. The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) recommends 

that all ATV riders follow the seven safety tips below every time they ride. 

An estimated 740 people died in 2003
*
 in incidents associated with ATVs. In addition, in 2004

*
 

there were an estimated 136,100 emergency room treated injuries associated with ATVs. About a 

third of all deaths and injuries involved victims under 16 years old. CPSC also reported that 

ridership has continued to grow, with 6.2 million 4-wheeled ATVs in use in 2003
*
. 

The major ATV manufacturers agreed in Consent Decrees in 1988 and in subsequent voluntary 

action plans that they would not manufacture three-wheel ATVs; they would place engine size 

restrictions on ATVs sold for use by children under 16; and they would offer driver-training 

programs. 

*
These years are the latest years for which the relevant data are available.  

 

Children and young people under the age of 16 should not ride 

adult ATVs. 

 

All ATV users should take a hands-on safety training course. 
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Always wear a helmet and safety gear such as boots and gloves 

while on an ATV. 

 

Never drive an ATV on paved roads. 

Never drive while under the influence of drugs or alcohol. 

 

Never drive a youth or single-rider adult ATV with a passenger, 

and never ride these vehicles as a passenger. 

 

There are some ATVs that are designed for two riders. 

Passengers on tandem ATVs should be at least 12 years old. 
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Send the link for this page to a friend! Consumers can obtain this publication and additional publication 
information from the Publications section of CPSC's web site or by sending your publication request to 
info@cpsc.gov.  

This document is in the public domain. It may be reproduced without change in part or whole by an 
individual or organization without permission. If it is reproduced, however, the Commission would 
appreciate knowing how it is used. Write the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission, Office of 
Information and Public Affairs, 4330 East West Highway, Bethesda, MD 20814 or send an e-mail via 
CPSC's On-Line Form. 

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission is charged with protecting the public from unreasonable 
risks of serious injury or death from thousands of types of consumer products under the agency's 
jurisdiction. The CPSC is committed to protecting consumers and families from products that pose a fire, 
electrical, chemical, or mechanical hazard. The CPSC's work to ensure the safety of consumer products - 
such as toys, cribs, power tools, cigarette lighters, and household chemicals - contributed significantly to 
the decline in the rate of deaths and injuries associated with consumer products over the past 30 years. 
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To report a dangerous product or a product-related injury, call CPSC's hotline at (800) 638-2772 or 
CPSC's teletypewriter at (800) 638-8270, or visit CPSC's web site at www.cpsc.gov/talk.html. To join a 
CPSC email subscription list, please go to https://www.cpsc.gov/cpsclist.aspx. Consumers can obtain this 
release and recall information at CPSC's Web site at www.cpsc.gov. 
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